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From: 
To: Local Plan 
Subject: Local Plan 
Date: 17 June 2019 22:09:31 

Dear Sir/madam 

I understand that we need more housing in the  in the area but I feel the plan is not seriously thinking the impact these number of houses will 
effect the services offered in Warrington

 the local hospital and over the last year or so we are not coping with the numbers coming in .We are often on “Full capacity “ (no 
free beds).We need to consider a new modern hospital with enough beds .This needs to be sorting now . 

service offered in our area will be poor 
My local GP surgery  is so hard to get into .We need More GP surgeries built at the same time as the houses or the access 

Our local roads in south Warrington are so congested.We won’t be able to cope with more cars  unless new roads are planned. 
Why aren’t we building on brown sites -why do we have to use our Green belt land 

Regards 
Mrs Karen Evans 

http:congested.We
http:beds).We



